From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - OEB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:16:55 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 1:09 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Olivia Denman
-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Hi there, I am writing this as [ am against the notion of increasing our gas rates they are already high and it is
already hard to keep up with the multiple bills of owning a house in this neighborhood. You will be putting alot of
people out who already can't afford the rising rates of houses and property tax. I find it to be very selfish on
enbridges part to tru and raise the rate as there is already a housing issue as is. Unless the government wants to
compensate every Canadian in accordance to the existing inflation problem I would like the opinion of the home
owners to be under consideration when making this decision as this will impact alot of Canadians. I would like to
see more consideration and compassion for the home owners then the greedy gas company. Thank you.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





